
HARRIS COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 20
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING


TO:	THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 20 IN OF HARRIS COUNTY, TEXAS, AND TO ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS:

A governmental body may hold an open meeting by telephone conference call or video conference if: (1) an emergency or public necessity exists within the meaning of Section 551.045 of the Texas Government Code; and (2) the convening at one location of a quorum of the governmental body is difficult or impossible. The current COVID-19 pandemic and the public proclamations by federal, state, and local governmental officials in 2020 and 2022 ordering persons to stay at home and prohibiting gatherings of people constitutes both an emergency and a public necessity.  

Notice is hereby given pursuant to the Texas Government Code the Board of Commissioners of Harris County Emergency Services District No. 20 will hold a Public Hearing, open to the public, at 9:00 A.M. on Saturday, April 2, 2022.  

The meeting will be held at the District’s Station No. 44 located at 12820 T.C. Jester Blvd., Houston, Texas, 77038.  At least three Commissioners must be physically present at the meeting to constitute a quorum.  

At this meeting, which is open to the public, the Commissioners will consider and act upon the following matters:

1. Call to order.
1. Interview architects to provide design services for a new fire station.
1. Attorney’s report.
1. Comments from the public.
1. Adjournment


EXECUTED THIS 28TH DAY OF MARCH, 2022



BY: _________/S/____________
	W. A. CALLEGARI, JR.
	ATTORNEY FOR THE DISTRICT

